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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 23rd November 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Reception will be performing their Christmas Nativity ‘The Sleepy 

Shepherd’ at 9am on Wednesday 9th December.  The children are already aware of the parts they will play, 

and are busy practising their words and songs for this.  To help them with learning these, if your child has a 

speaking part please find their words in their bookbag. 

 

We are very fortunate to be able to provide all the necessary costumes for every child in Reception, so you 

will not need to provide any clothing for the performance. 

 

On the morning of the performance, please leave your child at their classroom door as usual and enter the 

hall through the office. 

 

Due to the capacity of the hall, we are offering 2 seats per family.  Please indicate on the slip below how 

many of these you require (please note that children count within these numbers).  Any additional tickets 

will be allocated on a first come first serve basis, please indicate on the slip below if you require these. 

Tickets will be sent home on Monday 7th December. 

 

Please also be aware that we will be filming this performance and selling DVDs after Christmas at a cost of 

£5 each.  If you do not want your child to participate, please inform your child’s class teacher as soon as 

possible.  We also politely remind you that photographing during the performance can be very distracting 

for the children, and therefore we ask that you do not photograph during the performance.  We will allow 

time for you to take photographs of your own child either before or after the performance has taken place. 

If you are videoing at any point, please ensure that it is just your child you are filming, and no others. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth  Miss J Greenwood  Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Class Teacher Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Child’s name:      Year group: 

 

Number of seats required (please delete as appropriate): 1/2 

 

Additional request for seats (please insert number):  


